
REQUEST FOR BIDS
 The City of McKenzie is seeking bids for the 
installation of a 120 kW generator at city hall. 
For additional information, contact Brian Tucker at 
731-621-9205 or Johnny Mercer at 731-352-3009 
between 7 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.
Bids should be back to City Hall (2470 Cedar St., 
McKenzie, TN 38201) by 4 p.m. on September 4, 
2019. Bid opening is September 12 at 6 p.m. in the 
council chambers of city hall.

A1/34-2


